
      
 
 

 

 

OUR COMMITMENT TO COMPLY WITH ALL FEDERAL AND 
STATE LAWS AND   REGULATORY REQUIREMENTS 

 
Trillium Health, Inc., its managers and affiliates are committed in their efforts to 
ensure that all Federal and State health care program requirements are fully met. 
Should employees, patients, their families or other persons have questions or 
concerns regarding their bills, the care provided or any other compliance issue, we 
encourage you to contact the Compliance Officer or another manager at the office 
immediately. We will endeavor to maintain the confidentiality of any report or concern 
raised. Furthermore, concerns and issues will not result in retribution or retaliation. 

 
HOTLINE & CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

Questions or concerns may also be reported anonymously via one of the following: 
 

Online: 
Email: 
Phone: 
Fax:      

         Mail: 

my.compliancehotline.com/report/trilliumhealth 
reports@compliancehotline.com 
1(800) 561-0798 
1(800) 519-6369 
2121 Wisconsin Ave. NW #C2E, Washington, DC, 20007 

 
 

Suspected Fraud or Abuse in connection with Federal health care programs may    
be confidentially reported to HHS-OIG Fraud Hotline: 1 (800) HHS-TIPS 

 
Questions or concerns may also be directed to: 

 
Barbara DiMarco  
Director, Compliance 
(585) 210-4123 
bdimarco@trilliumhealth.org 
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